Faulk, Scott (OST)

From: John Bioff <JBioff@kawerak.org>
Sent: Monday, May 04, 2020 8:02 PM
To: Faulk, Scott (OST)

Cc: Travis Latiolais

Subject: Contract length EAS Diomede

Hi Scott and Travis, today the Tribal Council for the Native Village of Diomede met and considered the question
regarding their preference for the length of the EAS contract with Pathfinder, per the inquiry from US DOT. on behalf of
the Tribe, their response is that they would prefer a multi-year contract, and feel that three years is a good contractual
period. The current contract was for three years and worked well.

If you have any further questions in this process please let me know.
Thank you,
John

John Bioff

General Counsel
Kawerak, Inc.
P.O.Box 948

Nome, Alaska 99762
(907) 443-4336



